
    BELLEVILLE HOLY TRINITY 

   GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH BULLETIN 

 

1. This year's Golf Tournament unofficially raised over $11,000.  Receipts are still 

coming in but the final total raised could be over $12,000. A job well done to all members and 

volunteers on the Golf Committee. 

2. OPA Festival 2015 was held on Saturday, June 6, unofficially raised over $9,500. 

Attendance was excellent as over 1,000 participants attended. OPA! to everyone who was 

involved with this year’s festival. 

3. Father Anatoliy will be away be away the second half of July. There will be no services 

on July 19
th

 or 26
th

. In case of emergency, please contact the Greek Orthodox Church in 

Kingston at 613-546-9841. 

4. Next Council meeting is September 22nd at 7pm. 

5. Holy Trinity has a website. Please log on at http://www.gocbelleville.com/ to see what's 

happening with our church. 

6. As of June 5, 2015, Adam Zegouras is no longer president of the Church Council after 

many years of dedicated service. A huge thank you to Adam who poured his heart and soul into 

the Church. Chris Zavos has joined Council to replace Adam’s vacant seat. Council will elect 

the new president in September. 

7. There will be a letter sent to all past and present church members to financially assist in 

keeping the church open.  Increased costs, lower church attendance, and serious financial 

challenges have put our church in a very difficult position. We have a mailing list of over 200 

people and we are hopeful that our community will support our church keep its doors open. 

8. The Greek Community Hall is now officially a corporation. All the paperwork has been 

completed. 

http://www.gocbelleville.com/

